Welcome to Fifth Grade!!

| am anticipating a great school year! In order for the students to be as
successful as possible, they will be required to practice their Math facts and
complete Reading assignments over the course of the summer. This will ensure a
smooth transition to Fifth Grade in the fall.

Each student should be practicing their basic Math facts. There are several
websites for the children to explore on both the computer and iPad. These
websites can be accessed free of charge.

Reading is an important part of each school day. Each student should be
reading a minimum of 30 minutes per day. The students will be required to read
two books this summer. They may choose any Nancy Drew or Hardy Boys
mystery, and The Magician’s Nephew, by C. S. Lewis . We will write a book report
for the Nancy Drew or Hardy Boys book together in class. A test will be given on
The Magician’s Nephew the second week of school.

Have a very restful and enjoyable summer!

AN /
~ -
£ = B
— ~
-\ \_ -

Mrs. Hunton



Grade 5
2024- 2025 Supply List

(6) Composition notebooks
Loose-leaf paper

(5) 2-pocket Folders

Ruler

Scissors

Tape

Glue stick

(1) box Colored pencils/crayons
Pens-blue or black
Pencils/erasers

(4) boxes of tissues

(5) Book covers

White out

(1) Roll of Paper Towels
Earbuds or headphones ( required)

(2) reams of white copy paper



